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Our ref: LMF/aln/office/trips/2024-2025/SportsTourSpain 
 
28th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 
Re: Multi Sports Tour to Spain – Registration of Interest   
  
We are offering students from Year 8 and Year 9 (currently in Year 7 and Year 8) the chance to experience a 
Multi Sport Tour to Spain during the October Half Term break in 2025. We will be leaving on the 26th October 
and returning on 30th October 2025. 
  
The main purpose of this trip is for students to receive expert coaching and play competitive fixtures against 
foreign opposition, while taking in the culture and surroundings of a different country. Students will also be 
encouraged to rise to new challenges, make new friends and broaden their horizons. Sports on offer will be 
Football (for all students) Basketball (for all students) Rugby (boys) and Netball (girls). This is an optional trip 
and is not part of the school curriculum.  
  
Activities during the trip will include a number of training sessions, fixtures, a theme park visit, cultural 
excursions to Barcelona and much more.   
  
The viability of the tour and its cost is dependent on sufficient numbers of pupils attending for the relevant 
sport. The anticipated cost of the trip will be £1100, but the price may alter slightly depending on the final 
number of attendees. We will arrange a payment schedule once the tour is confirmed.  
  
We anticipate this being a popular trip. With that in mind, we are asking for an expression of 
interest that your child would like to attend.  
  
If so, please could I ask that you complete the short form (link below) by 6th December 2024 at 
5pm - https://forms.office.com/e/myyc7kWW32  
   
I will be in contact following the registration of interest to confirm an offer of a place. Please note that 
completing this form is not a guarantee of a place on the trip. A further letter will then be sent with full 
details of the trip, deposit and payment information. The school reserves the right not to accept students or to 
withdraw students from this trip whose behaviour has been/is a cause for concern.  
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr Luke Fielden  
Trip Leader  
lmf@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 
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